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find your way

SUMMER
CHALLENGE -
GREEN
ACTIVITIES

Being “Green” Never
Takes a Vacation!

A list of educational and
eco-friendly activities
was e-mailed to the
congregation on May 31.

Families and individuals
are encouraged to have
fun doing as many green
activities as possible by
August 18. In addition to
cultivating habits that
care for God’s creation,
all those doing a certain
number of activities will
receive a prize (e.g. a
spider catcher or a tree
sapling to plant in your
yard in the fall). The list
of activities is also avail-
able on our web site and
on hall tables. E-mail
your total completed any
time before August 19

to Anne Cox at
acox@shandon-umc.org
or drop your report in
one of the hall baskets.
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Is the Picture Clear?

Imagine a puzzle with its pieces spread across a table. It takes every piece of
that puzzle in its correct place to create the over all picture.

In the same way each of us is needed to help our church complete its picture and our
church body is needed to fulfill the overall Body of Christ.

Now imagine one piece of the puzzle. It’s unique. There is no other one shaped
exactly like it. Of course, there are some that look like it from afar. But when you try to
place an individual piece, you see where it fits and where it doesn’t.

That puzzle piece links with every piece that surrounds it. It may touch a half
dozen pieces all together. If it is not there, the pieces it is supposed to touch can’t fully
realize their roles either. It’s not just that the overall picture isn’t clear; it is that it is fuzzy
in the place where the piece is missing.

Could it be the same way with our church body? The overall picture isn’t clear
when we are not there? Could it be that there are those who are directly affected by our
absence? Are there those who we’re supposed to touch or team up with or inspire who go
unfulfilled when we aren’t in our place?

So often we think about going to church because we need it, or because we want
to be fed. Those are crucial parts of the church experience. But what about what we put
into it? We are there to worship God and we should put our hearts fully into that. We also
need to pour ourselves into reaching out to our brothers and sisters while we are at
church. It may be as simple as a warm smile and hand shake to a member of the church
or a visitor. It may be praying for someone, offering an encouraging word, or volunteering
our time and talent to help do the work of the church.

Proverbs 27:17 tells us that we are like iron sharpening iron in each other’s lives.
To put it another way the only way to get better at any sport is to consistently play with
people who are better than you. It improves your game. Every single person in our lives
can be used to push us closer to God. That is why all of us are important to one another
as members of the Body of Christ. You are important; you bless and endow the lives
of others. Make sure you are filling your place as part of the puzzle, as part of the
Body of Christ.

See you Sunday morning!

In Faith, Michael Guffee, Sr.

3407 Devine Street
Columbia, SC 29205

www.shandon-umc.org

TeL  (803) 256-8383
rax  (803) 256-0433
e-m  office@shandon-umc.org
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June 2 and 9

8:45 a.m. Traditional Worship
SERMON 2nd: “An Exceptional Man,” Dr. Michael Guffee
Scripture: Luke 7:1-10
SERMON gth: Dr. Michael Guffee
MUSIC: Celebration Choir

Ushers 2nd: Ed Watson Jr.
Ambassadors 2nd: Janet Hancock

9th: Dan Vismor
oth: Dana Wolfe

11:00 a.m. Traditional Worship

SERMON 2nd: “An Exceptional Man,” Dr. Michael Guffee
Scripture: Luke 7:1-10
MUSIC: Chancel Choir

SERMON gth: Rev. Josh McClendon

Ushers 2nd: Gary Daves oth: Jim Bogle
Ambassadors 2nd: Emily Davis oth:

11:05 a.m. LifeLine Worship

SERMON 2nd: “Ordinary Life, Extraordinary God!,”
Rev. Julie Songer Belman

Scripture: 1 Kings 17

MUSIC: LifeLine Band

SERMON gth: Dr. Michael Guffee

Nursery Opens at 8:30 a.m.

8:45 a.m. worship June 2 June 9

Crib Caitlin Bruner Jacquelyn Marsha

Toddler Raven/Scott Patrick/Shannon
Gambrell Hudson

Two-year-olds Staff Doreen Rinehart

Three-year-olds Staff Staff

11:00 a.m. and 11:05 a.m. worship

Crib Jennifer/Michael Rice Casey Peele

Toddler Candler Rhodes Mandy Wren

Two-year-olds Billy/Mary Blevins ~ Maria Davis

Three-year-olds Staff Staff

Holy Communion will be celebrated
during all three worship services on June 2.

Adult Sunday School
Join us at 9:45 a.m.

Acts 2:21 (Bruner221): Fearless, ch 3. by Max Lucado

Chapel Bible Study-Not a Sunday School Class (Chapel)

Commitment (Knox2o05)

Foundation (Knox208)

Genesis (Knox214): June 2-Bill Metzger, June 9—Dan Pruitt

George Huggins (Knox209)

Growing Disciples (Knox201): Time Starved Marriage

JOY (Bruner220): Book of Proverbs, Harvey Allen

New Beginnings (Knox204)

New Generation (Bruner224): Nature — This is my Father’s
World, Judy & Bruce Coull’s Lake House

Wesley Fellowship (WH): Beth Burnett

Shandon United Methodist, 3407 Devine Street, Columbia, SC 29205
803-256-8383, www.shandon-umc.org.
Office hours: Mon-Thurs, 8:30 am-5:00 pm; Fri, 8:00 a.m.-1:30 pm

The Voice is produced twice a month to keep you connected to Shandon.

COMING UuPAT SHAINDOI

Sunday: 8:45, 11:00 & 11:05 Worship; 9:45 Sunday School

SUNDAY, JUNE 2

12:15 Doorways Planning Meeting - Conference Room
5:00 UMYF - Youth Zone

8:00 Firefly Walk - Congaree National Park

Luke 7:1-10

MONDAY, JUNE 3 Matthew 15:1-20
5:30 Stewardship Committee - Conference Room
TUESDAY, JUNE 4 Matthew 15:21-28

12:30  Lunch Bunch - Player Hall (Pre-Lunch Fun: 10:00 PH)
6:00 LifeLine Committee - Conference Room

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5 Matthew 15:29-39
6:45 GAP Walking Devotion Group (Young Adult) - Outside Dunn-Smith
11:30 Green Team Sub Committee - Conference Room

12:00 Parables From the Back Side - Knox 209

6:00 Shandon Book Club - Bruner 221

6:00 Celebration Choir Rehearsal - Bruner 206

6:00 Parables From the Back Side - Knox 209

6:45 Faith & Freedom Singers Rehearsal - Bruner 206

THURSDAY, JUNE 6
VBS Set-up - Player Hall
6:30 Doorways Planning Meeting - Conference Room

FRIDAY, JUNE 7
VBS Set-up - Player Hall

SATURDAY, JUNE 8
VBS Set-up - Player Hall

Matthew 16:1-12

Matthew 16:13-20

Matthew 16:21-28

SUNDAY, JUNE 9
VBS Set-up - Player Hall
Annual Conference

MONDAY, JUNE 10
Annual Conference
8:45 Vacation Bible School - Player Hall
9:00  Day Camp - Off Campus
5:30 Property Committee - Conference Room

TUESDAY, JUNE 11

Annual Conference
8:45 Vacation Bible School - Player Hall
9:00 Day Camp - Off Campus
12:30  Lunch Bunch - Player Hall (Pre-Lunch Fun: 10:00 PH)
6:30 Divorce Support Group - Parlor

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 12
Annual Conference

6:45 GAP Walking Devotion Group (Young Adult) - Outside Dunn-Smith

8:45 Vacation Bible School - Player Hall

9:00  Day Camp - Off Campus

12:00 Parables From the Back Side - Knox 209

5:30 Board of Trustees - Conference Room

6:00 Faith & Freedom Singers Rehearsal - Bruner 206

6:00 Parables From the Back Side - Knox 209

THURSDAY, JUNE 13
8:45 Vacation Bible School - Player Hall
9:00 Day Camp - Off Campus

FRIDAY, JUNE 14
8:45 Vacation Bible School - Player Hall
9:00  Day Camp - Off Campus

SATURDAY, JUNE 15
Salkehatchie - Off Campus

Luke 7:11-17

Matthew 17:1-13

Matthew 17:14-21

Matthew 17:22-27

Matthew 18:1-9

Matthew 18:10-20

Matthew 18:21-35
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fi& FAITH

FREEDOM™

Join us for Shandon’s annual celebration
of our FAITH and the FREEDOM we have to share and express it!

Sunday, June 30

Lunch will be served in the Dunn-Smith Ministry Center beginning at 11:30 a.m.
Program will begin at 12:30 p.m.
Come enjoy barbeque pork and chicken, baked beans, cole slaw, macaroni and cheese.
Cost is $6.00 for adults and $3.00 for children.
Make your reservatons now by calling 256-8383, ext. 101 or email office@shandon-umc.org

Following lunch, childcare is available during the program. Childcare reservations should be made no
later than Sunday, June 23 by contacting Heather Corley at hdcorley123@yahoo.com

JOIN THE FAITH AND FREEDOM SINGERS IN A TRIBUTE TO OUR NATION AND
SHARE A MEAL WITH OUR CHURCH FAMILY,TOO!
Don’t forget your red, white and blue.

IAAGAGA XS

Is 2013 Your 5oth Year as a Shandon Member?

If you or your relative joined Shandon in the year 1963, please contact Anne Cox with the name at 256-8383 ext.
115 or e-mail acox@shandon-umc.org. As plans are made to recognize those who have been Shandon members
for 5o years, the Connections Council wants to make sure our list is complete.

WHAT YOU’RE LOOKING FOR -
Second Floor Betty Bruner Building

Someone in our new adult class recently remarked that “There are some great books in the library!” He had a
number of them under his arm and had obviously enjoyed looking through the variety of books and DVDs in our
spiritual resource center. There’s something on almost anything you might wonder about — better than
Googling! You can access our entire library inventory on line at www.shandon-umc.org. Once there, click on
Nourish Your Mind and Soul in the top left. Then, click on Shandon Library.

Recommendations:

® Not Counting Women & Children, by Megan McKenna — neglected Bible stories

® Doing Good Together, by Dr. Jenny Friedman — 101 Meaningful Service Projects for Families

e The Silent Gift, by Michael Landon, Jr. — a young boy who can’t communicate brings hope to others
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‘- Building the Body of Christ through God’s creative gifts.

MUSIC & ARTS

NEW ART EXHIBIT IN THE GALLERY — RAY BROWN During June
Ray Brown has exhibited his exciting artworks all over the country. Gallery owners describe his style as
Chagallian. Ray Brown’s expressionistic paintings and works on paper employ avant-garde techniques that
embrace storytelling, allegory and religion. Ray brings a personal mix of sources and ideas through his vivid
colors, textures and fantasy.
Visit THE GALLERY on Wednesday, June 5 from 5:00-7:00 p.m. to share refreshments and meet the artist.
THE GALLERY is located on the second floor of the Bruner Building.

MUSIC AND ARTS WEEK )uly 8-12, 1:00-4:00 p.m.

For rising 1st through 6th graders. Sessions on Singing, Choir Chimes, Orff Instruments and Visual Arts
Registration is $25 per person, and the registration deadline is June 27. To register, contact Eddie at
256-8383, ext. 104 or ehuss@shandon-umc.org.

COMMON GROUND

Joint college ministry of Shandon and Wesley Memorial United Methodist
Churches. College-aged students — Hang around with us.

COMMON GROUND HAS SAFELY RETURNED FROM THE BAHAMAS!

The group wants to send a very heartfelt thank you to Shandon and Wesley Memorial UMC for making this trip
possible. Five college students, along with Jeri Katherine Warden and Travis Pearson, travelled to the island of
Eleuthera (or as the Bahamians say, “Aylootra”) for a week to work with the wonderful group at Bahamas
Methodist Habitat (You can check them out at Bahamashabitat.org). The group was tasked with framing a roof
for Mrs. Johnson during the week. While they were there they worked alongside many locals as well as joined
the Methodist Church in James Cistern for their weekly Bible study, and let’s not forget the beautiful surroundings.
Travis has over 1000 pictures from the trip if you’re VERY interested! This will hopefully be an annual trip for
our college ministry, so if you have a college student and you think they might enjoy the Bahamas then send
them our way! The group meets Tuesday nights with a meal and message at 7:30 p.m. in Wesley Memorial’s
parlor. The gathering time is flexible over the summer to best accommodate everyone’s schedule, so let Travis
know if you have an interested student at tpearson@shandon-umc.org or 256-8383, ext. 105.

, Ifyou’re a 7th-12th grader — You’ll make REAL friends and have REAL fun, be
able to ask REAL questions and get REAL answers, have a REAL voice and
share REAL ideas, discover REAL faith and make a REAL difference.

FOLLOW US: New Youth Blog — http://www.shandonumyf.wordpress.com/

UMYF [United Methodist Youth Fellowship]
We will meet on Sunday evenings JUNE 2 & 16 from 5:00-6:30 p.m. NO meeting on June 9 (Day Camp training)

MANDATORY DAY CAMP TRAININGS

Don’t forget! We have our MANDATORY Day Camp trainings Saturday, June 8, 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. in the Youth
Zone and Sunday, June 9, 5:00-6:30 p.m. at Heathwood. If your youth is planning on being a leader at Day Camp
and cannot make it to the trainings, please let Travis know ASAP as we will need to work out some alternatives!

POSSIBLE SUMO YOUTH EVENT wednesday June 19 at Shandon! Watch for more info.
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Discover God...Share with others...Have fun in faith... and
Live-out being a Christian everyday—at home, school and play.
Don’t miss the adventure.

SUNDAY SCHOOL: June 2 & 9. See you on Sunday at 9:45 a.m.
Twos: Mary and Martha (Luke 10:38-42)
Threes-sth Grade: “You, Lord, are all | want! You are my choice.” Psalm 16:5.
June 2: Adam and Eve (Genesis 2:10-3:24) June 9: Daniel Chooses (Daniel 1:3-21)
6th Grade: June 2: Deborah, Barak, Jael June 9: Samson

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL Fror the summer months, the following Sunday school classes will combine...
5K & 1st Grades in the 1st grade classroom (Dubose 215)

2nd & 3rd Grades in the 3rd grade classroom (Dubose 203)

4th & sth Grades in the 5th grade classroom (Dubose 202)

“THE GREATEST CHAMPION” SUMMER BASKETBALL CAMP August 5-8

Basketball Camps will be hosted for boys and girls (rising 1st- rising 6th graders). Cost 595.

Girls: 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Boys: 1:30 - 4:30 p.m. Register online at http://thegreatestchampion.org/camps/
Contact Lesli Wood at Iwood@shandon-umc.org or 256-8383 ext. 108 for more information. Space is limited and
this event is open to the community. Please register early. Friends are welcome!

STORY TIME FOR YOUNG CHILDREN Beginning June 18 at 4:00 p.m. on Tuesdays, church library
Each Story Time will include new story books from our library collection as well as a Bible lesson. Songs, puppets,
finger plays, and activities will be used to share the stories. Recommended for children ages 3-6 years who are
accompanied by an adult, but any age is welcome. Story Time will last about 30 minutes, and parents and chil-
dren are invited to enjoy popsicles and fellowship on the playground following the Story Time. Contact Lesli Wood
at wood@shandon-umc.org for more information. No registration required. Friends are always welcome.
(Additional Story Time dates include 6/25; (Not 7/2); 7/9, 7/16, 7/23, 7/30)

KIDS’ NIGHT OUT Rising 1st-6th graders

“Drop-off” events on designated Wednesday evenings throughout the summer where parents are not required to
accompany children. Registration required. Parents will need to sign-in their child upon arrival and leave contact
information before leaving. Friends are welcome. To register, contact Lesli Wood at lwood@shandon-umc.org.
Wednesday, June 26 — MOVIE NIGHT! 6:00-8:00 p.m. in Player Hall

Movie is free, and pizza, popcorn and candy will be served. Consider $3/child donation to help cover the cost.
Wednesday, July 10 - BINGO NIGHT! 6:00-8:00 p.m. in Player Hall

Bingo is free! Everyone wins a prize. Corndogs will be served. Consider $3/child donation to help cover the cost.
Wednesday, July 24 — MOVIE NIGHT! 6:00-8:00 p.m. in Player Hall

Wednesday, August 7 — BINGO NIGHT! 6:00-8:00 p.m. in Player Hall

TH E OUTSI DERS Shandon’s fellowship community for young adults.

NEW EVENT - THE SHANDON CUP This Summer, anyone 18 & up can participate.

It will be a 6-week, co-ed intramural sports league that meets on Wednesday nights, from 6:15-7:45 p.m., July
10 through August 14. We’ll play a rotation of flag football, kickball, and volleyball. Games played on Dreher
Field, and FREE CHILDCARE is provided. Visit the Outsiders blog (shandonoutsiders.wordpress.com
<http://shandonoutsiders.wordpress.com> ) for details and online registration, or contact Josh McClendon at
jmcclendon@shandon-umc.org or 256-8383, ext 111.
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In JOY serves women and couples who have experienced miscarriage, infant loss, or infertility.

We acknowledge the physical, emotional, and spiritual impact of these struggles, and seek to bring this grief out of
the shadows of secrecy and into a community of compassion. To this end, this ministry offers confidential, supportive
care to those affected. Our goal is to deepen our faith and pursue JOY through Bible study, prayer, and lasting friend-
ships. Infertility is a sensitive journey, and it also can be a lonely, discouraging one. But when we allow God to comfort
and lead us, we do not journey alone. InJOY is always open to friends and community members.

SCHEDULE

June 16: Frozen Yogurt outing (ladies only) July 14: Mani/Pedis (ladies only)
August 18: Dinner out (husbands welcome) September 15: Planting fall flowers (ladies only)

For more information, contact Rev. Julie Songer Belman at jsongerbelman@shandon-umc.org or 256-8383, ext. 102.

JOIN OUR NEXT BOOK DISCUSSION
The Language of Flowers, by Vanessa Diffenbaugh

June 5 from 6:00-7:00 p.m. in 221 Betty Bruner 221
This is a very revelatory look at the foster care system and the complexity of overcoming past experiences. As a young
girl tries to stay afloat, her lifeline is her private coping language built around the meaning in flower names, the
symbology of flowers. Thanks to our June 5 facilitator, Judy Coull. Summer is a great time to join the circle of
friendships and inspiring conversations that happen in the Shandon Book Club.

July 3: NO Meeting August 7: America Aflame: How the Civil War Created a Nation, by David Goldfield

GROWING THROUGH DIVORCE SUPPORT GROUP

To assist people who are approaching divorce or who have divorced, Shandon United Methodist Church offers
a support group that begins on June 11 and continues for eight consecutive Tuesday nights from 6:30-8:30 p.m.
The sessions allow people to begin letting go of painful feelings and to affirm a new sense of self worth.
Friendships are developed in a supportive environment.

Topics for discussion come from Jim Smoke’s book, Growing Through Divorce. Group facilitators are
caring individuals who have been divorced a good while and moved on to positive directions. A $14 fee is
payable to SUMC at the first session. Open to anyone, pre-registration is necessary and on a first come, first
served basis until the group is filled. Contact Anne Cox by June 3: 256-8383 ext. 115 or acox@shandon-umc.org

WHAT IS STEPHEN MINISTRY?

Stephen Ministry is a progfam of our congregation that equips lay persons to provide distinctively Christian
one-to-one confidential care to those in need. We have Stephen Ministers waiting to help you through the tough
times — long-term or short-term.

If you are interested in becoming a Stephen Minister or if you would like a Stephen Minister’s help, contact
Stephen Ministry Coordinators, Bill Lynn at 926-1942 or Candler Rhodes at 799-6236.
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MISSIONS POSSIBLE
GARAGE SALE

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: AUGUST 16-17
Start cleaning out those closets, attics, drawers, and
any other cubby-holes.

There will be a drive through drop-off on Sunday,
August 11 from 3:00-5:00 p.m. You may also bring any
donated items to the gym all day Monday and Tuesday,
August 12 and 13.

Jewelry: May be given to Gladys Dunn, Pat Goodwin,
Jennifer Davis or Mary Hellams for early pricing.

Electronics: Please put any wires, cables, remotes, etc.
in a ziploc or plastic bag and tape bag to the donated
piece or attach in another way. This is a tremendous help!

Bake Sale: Always a hit. Plan to bake something for our
sale. Items may be packaged whole or for individual sale.

Clothing: It always helps to have clothing on hangers
when donated, preferably plastic hangers, if possible.
Also, please size any men’s suits prior to drop off.

We will take pretty much anything EXCEPT large appli-
ances and children’s car seats. Plastic grocery bags
and any good clear bags are always needed for the
sale. For questions, contact Mary Hellams,
Maelws@bellsouth.net, 782-5428, Jennifer Davis,
davisjon123@bellsouth.net, 920-6527.

William Elmore Sellars, Sr.
May 24, 2013

Treasurer’s Update
MAY 26, 2013
ATTENDANCE
Sunday School . . . . . . ... ... ... ..., 375
Worship . . . . . . . . . ..o 602
OPERATING BUDGET

May 19 May 26 Year-to-Date
Revenues Revenues Revenues
$33,205 $29,822 $779,237

May 19 May 26 Year-to-Date
Expenses Expenses Expenses
$49,788 $38,920 $820,418

THE FLOWERS AT THE ALTAR ON JUNE 2 are given to the
glory of God and in loving memory of Edward R. Watson by
Harry and Janice Brown; and in loving memory of Dick
Pregnall by his family.

THE FLOWERS AT THE ALTAR ON JUNE g are given to the
glory of God and in honor of Sara Foy’s birthday by
Darren, Tay, Allen and Sara; and in loving memory of
LeGrand Rouse on his birthday, June 11, by Pat, Laurie, Lee,
Danny, Shawn, Connor, Ariail, Clay and Ethan.

MEMORIALS

IN MEMORY

Dick Pregnall by Susan & Jim Brant

Bill Sellars by Ray & Margaret Kightlinger, Bonnie Mullis
Bill Vaughn by Ola B. Taylor Circle

Kemper Zeigler by Dianne & Terry Barnes, Directors,
Officers & Associates of BB&T, The Augusta Beckman Circle,
Susan & Jim Brant, Bill & Kathy Brumbach, MaryAnn & Jerry
Frank Crews, Jill & Holland Crosswell, Sissy Dickerson,
Leslie Francis, Carol & Mony Laffitte, Phillip & Beth
McCorkle, Betty & Vick Murdaugh, Doug & Betty Neal, Ann
& Ed Philbeck, Costa & Donna Pleicones, Mr. & Mrs. .
Delleney Ruff, Jr.

IN HONOR
Brittany Busto by The Bickham Family
George Mcintosh by Barbara Cobb

SYMPATHY

Doug and Joyce Mest on the death of her sister Faye Hill
on April 6 in Henrico, VA.

Tom and Patsy Fields on the death of her father, John T.
Burns on May 14 in Asheboro, NC.

CONGRATULATIONS

Heath McAlvin Stewart Ill and Jessa Westmoreland
Stewart on the birth of a daughter, Taylor Katherine
Stewart on May 16 in Columbia.

Reverend Joshua Timothy McClendon and Karen Von
Seggern McClendon on the birth of a daughter, Joella
Anne McClendon on May 19 in Columbia.

BAPTISMS

William Henry Dixon (03/14/12), son of Henry Lee Dixon,
Jr. and Lisabeth Sara Fuller on May 19.

Thomas Gabriel Marion (8/14/12), son of William Francis
Marion Ill and Brooke Morris Marion on May 26.

Curran Marie Torr (9/12/12), daughter of Alexander
Livingston Torr and Carrie Beth Torr on May 26.

Stuart Mayes Watson (9/7/12), son of Stuart Kemp
Watson and Erin Baxter Watson on May 26.

HOSPITALS
No members in hospitals.

FROM CHURCH FINANCE OFFICE:
Please identify where funds are to be applied in the
check memo section on all checks written to Shandon.

Our ministers are on call for weekend emergencies. Contact

the minister by calling our emergency beeper at 654-8973
and then entering your phone number.
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Senior Minister
Michael Guffee, Sr.

Minister of Evangelism and
Outreach Ministries
Julie Songer Belman

Minister of Assimilation and
Discipleship
Josh McClendon

Church Business Administrator
Michael Hart

Minister of Music and Arts
Ministries

Eddie Huss

Director of Christian Education
and Adult Ministries

Anne Cox

Director of Student Ministries
Travis Pearson

Director of Children’s Ministries
Lesli Wood

Director of Preschool/Kindergarten
Bea Daves

Director of Kitchen Ministries
Timothy Scott

Director of Communications
Melanie Owen

Finance Administrative
Assistant/Organist
Nancy Kelley

Administrative Assistant
to the Senior Minister
Winifred Rodgers

Education Administrative
Assistant
Samantha Apple

Administrative Assistant to
Associate Ministers and Music
Debbie Rountree

Child Care Coordinator
Heather Corley

Sound Technician

Cindi Reid

Maintenance Supervisor
Bobby Douglas

Custodial Staff
Thomas Brunson, Eladio Cruz,
John Whetstone

Security
Wade Carlisle

Lay Leader
Jonathan Roquemore

Church Council Chair
Jan Bilton

Parish Nurse
Nancy Reynolds

Mission Statement
Shandon United Methodist
Church gathers to worship God,
nurture Christian faith, and go
out into the world in mission.

Felléwship

ON SPRING/SUMMER BREAK

Thank you for your participation in our Fellowship Lunches
on the third Sunday of the month.
We will resume our Fellowship Lunches in August.
We look forward to seeing you on Sunday, August 18!
Have a great summer!

Wednesday
Nigsht

ON SPRING/SUMMER BREAK

Good food, warm fellowship &
activities for everyone.




